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November 18, 2022 
 
 
 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   
V6Z 2N3 
 
Attention:  Ms. Sara Hardgrave, Acting Commission Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Hardgrave: 
 
Re: FortisBC Energy Inc. (FEI) 

Project No. 1599364 
Gas Supply Mitigation Incentive Program (GSMIP) Review and Application to 
Extend for the Period November 1, 2022 to October 31, 2025 (Application) 
FEI Response to Letters of Comment 

 
FEI provides the following reply to Letters of Comment, pursuant to the regulatory timetable 
established in British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) Order G-288-22. 
 
FEI is not aware of any Letters of Comment having been filed in this proceeding. As such, 
FEI has no comments in reply.   
 
FEI respectfully requests that the BCUC approve the GSMIP extension as proposed, 
including term sheet and model, for a three-year term for the period November 1, 2022 to 
October 31, 2025. 
 
If further information is required, please contact Matt Yasinchuk at 604-576-7052. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FORTISBC ENERGY INC. 
 
 
Original signed:  
 

 Diane Roy 
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